
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, September 20, 2022 

 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Chicken Fajitas  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today  

 

 

1.  The girls’ basketball team hosted Pleasantdale last night.  

 

The 7th grade girls played a great offensive game. Jane Erickson, Maddie Shishman, and 

Taylor Hoffenberg scored 4 points each. Abi Scouffas scored 3 points with Elena Bailey 

following with 2 points. The final score was 17-13. This brings the 7th grade record to 4-

0. 

  

The 8th grade team came out strong but lost the lead in the final minutes of the game. 

Sarah Kapsa and Maddie Shishman led with 4 points, Abi Scouffas hit a 3 in the first 

half, Jane Erickson and Avery Lee followed with 2 points each. Grace Twitty and Ana 

Tesic brought tough defense with some steals and great rebounds.  

  

Tonight, the Gurrie girls' basketball team will travel to McClure. Good luck Tigers! 

 

2. Attention EMM! If you’ve turned in a permission slip for Project Cure your on the roster! 

Meet in Mrs. Kulaga’s room right after school!  

 

3. Don’t forget TGIF is this Friday after school! There will be gift card prizes awarded for 

knock out, bags and foosball winners along with board game champions! 

There will also be “guess the Lego’s in the Jar”! Winner will receive a gift card prize! 

 

4. Congratulations to the boys for showing out in the Midseason Showdown yesterday at 

Cermak Woods. Even though there was a weird start and a weirder course, the boys ran 

hard and fast. Ethan Peto led the charge with an impressive 10th place overall finish. 

Alex Meller was close behind in 13th with a pack of John Adelphia, Juan Contreras, 

Harrison Kitteridge, Ignacio Rodriguez and Nathan Woods finishing 17th-21st. It was a 

truly impressive team race that landed Gurrie in the top 3 of the six-team race.  

 

Best of luck to our girls as they race in the Midseason Showdown today. Boys will be 

practicing today. Keep on keepin’ on, runners!  

 

 

 

     

      

       

     


